
Pulpit Announcements 
Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

January 30, 2022 
 

 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to the Van Wyck 

Elementary School in support of students in need. We’re happy to support our 

local schools! 

 

• This weekend we have sign-ups for our Nocturnal Adoration next Friday-

Saturday (February 4-5). Please be generous with your time and give the Lord 

Jesus an hour of prayer! 

 

• Please join us this Sunday at 12:15 PM for our monthly Fellowship Sunday. 

 

• Our parish Bible Study, High School Formation Program, and Middle School 

Formation Program all continue this Wednesday, February 2. In our Bible 

Study, we’ll review Laban Overtaking Jacob as the patriarch leaves Haran 

(Genesis 31:22-42). 

 

• This Thursday, February 3, at our Noon Mass, we’ll have the annual Blessing 

of Throats in honor of Saint Blaise. All are welcome to come for the blessing! 
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